
Monday, September 11th  
 NEVER FORGET 
******************************************************* 
PROJECT LIT 

Project LIT's Read-A-Thon is over, and we have many students to celebrate!  If you win 
a prize, please see Mrs. Rosine in room 812 to collect it tomorrow during Advisory. 
These top 4 students won $25 Amazon gift cards: 
In 1st place for both minutes read and sponsors:  Carter Lyon 
In 2nd place: Layna Redus 
3rd place: William Urban 
4th place: Jesse Santos 
These 10 students have won DQ cards just for participating: 
Arwen Cahill 
Sophie Lapointe 
Jaxon Gineris 
Logan Noy 
Keila Mayfield 
Taylor Wagner 
Georgia Urban 
Brylee Miller 
Aubree Schmidt 
Harper Ruffner 
Thanks to all who participated.  You will soon see new novels in your ELA teachers' 
libraries as a result of your hard work. 
 

CLARK CROSS COUNTRY 
The girls cross country team crushed it this weekend at Rensselaer with a first place 
finish for the 7th grade team, 3rd place finish for 8th, and an 8th place finish for 6th 
grade. Some honorable mentions include Roxann Martinez, Aubrey Neal, Kate Smith, 
Makenna Fazio, Emma Friesema, and Kaylie Schaffenberger who scored in the top 20 
out of hundreds of runners!! Great job, ladies! 
 

The boys' team also did an amazing job for their first meet of the season. Out of over 20 teams, 

the boys overall placed 4th. Special shoutouts go to Milan Manojlovich, Connor Molitor, Cole 

Evans, Leo Martinez, Joey Hurley, and Bradley Luchene for placing in the top 20 in their 

respective races. 

 

HELP CLUB 

The First Help Club meeting for the year will take place this Wednesday at 8:30 a.m. in the 

gym   If you have any questions please reach out to Mr S. 

 

  

http://30.in/


SPELL BOWL 

Spell Bowl for 6th, 7th, and 8th grade will be meeting in Ms. Gleason's room at 8:00 a.m. on 

Wednesday morning.  Anyone is still welcome to join, so hope to see you there! 

 

CHESS CLUB 

Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess:  The first 
Chess Club meeting of the school year will take place Wednesday morning, September 
13th, from 8:00-8:30 a.m. in Mr. Scheffer's room (607). 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 
*************************************************************** 
EARLY DISMISSAL 

Just a reminder, tomorrow, Tuesday, September 12th, is an early release 
day. Students will be dismissed at 1:10 p.m. 
 
 

IMPORTANT LIBRARY NEWS 
In the next few weeks, all middle school students will be provided with a Lake County 
Public Library digital access card.  This card allows students to access all of the public 
library's online resources, including databases, ebooks and digital magazines.  These 
free resources can be extremely helpful as your student completes school work, 
projects and research.  If you do not wish for your student to have this card, please feel 
free to return it to school or discard it when your student brings it home.   
 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Educational technology and its funding change daily.  To keep up with these changes 
and their accompanying expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van 
Til's Apples for the Students Program.  The program enables our school to earn 
computers and Ipads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, and science supplies, 
with choices from hundreds of other awards, too! And, they're all free! 
 
To earn these FREE awards, we simply have to collect as many register receipts as 
possible from September 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024.  Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & Van Til Food Market and save every receipt.  Send the 
receipts to school with your students as often as possible. The school will count the 
value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great educational awards that 
benefit your child. Thank you in advance for your participation! 

 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of 
school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning and 
we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued support. 


